
Ibrox Primary School and Nursery Class 

46 Hinshelwood Drive 

Glasgow  

G51 2XP 

Tel: 0141 427 0922 

Email: headteacher@ibrox-pri.glasgow.sch.uk 

24/4/23 

Dear Parents, Carers and Friends of Ibrox Primary School and Nursery, 

I hope everyone had an enjoyable Spring holiday and are now raring to go for the final term of the   

session.  The summer term is always a busy one. I have provided some dates for your diary however 

there will be lots more to come as other events are confirmed.  

For those celebrating Eid over the weekend, I hope you have all had a wonderful time. 

As always, thanks for your continued support. 

Fiona Young    Head Teacher  

Dates for your diary 

Monday 24th April - Filming for Your Body Matters promotional 

video (details in this letter) 

Thursday 27th April - 2.15pm Term 3 Supertreat Assembly 

Friday 28th April - 11.30am March Values Party - KINDNESS 

Monday 1st May - HOLIDAY 

Friday 5th May (10 am) - King’s Coronation Party in                

collaboration with Right There charity - families welcome 

(details in this letter) 

Monday 8th May - HOLIDAY 

Friday 12th May - P5 Into University focus day - Zoology  

Thursday 18th May (pm) - P4 & P5/4 to visit Ibrox Parish Church 

Friday 19th May - P7 Into University focus session - Transitions 

Thursday 25th May - INSET Day 5 - school closed to pupils  

Friday 26th & Monday 29th May - HOLIDAY 

Week beginning Tuesday 30th May - Health Week 

31st May - P1 & P7 Dental Inspections  

Friday 9th June – P6 IntoUniversity Focus Session- - Becoming 

an Independent Learner 

Thursday 15th & Friday 16th June - P7 to Bellahouston Academy 

Friday 23rd June - School closes at 1pm 

Term 4 After- School Clubs 

MONDAY 

3-4pm  

P1&P2 Dance 

Bike ability  

 

TUESDAY  

3-4pm 

 Adult cycling / Allotment  

P6&P7 - Bridges & Barriers (football) 

P3&P4 - Multi-Sports  

P5&P6 - Fitness 

 

WEDNESDAY  

P5-7 Morning Badminton Club 

THURSDAY  

3-4pm 

P5-7 Basketball 
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Pre-Loved Shop 

Our pre-loved shop will be open from 11-11.30am every Tuesday. 

Please feel free to come along and pick up some bargains! 

From Ms Taggart & Swap Shop Committee  

King’s Coronation  

We will be holding an “eco friendly garden party” in  collaboration with 

“Right There” (local charity), incorporating the themes of “Grow         

Together & “The Big Help Out” which link with our school values. 

The party will take place on Friday 5th May at 10am. 

It will take place in the school playground. 

There will be a variety of activities to take part in. 

Children & guests can wear party clothes, fancy dress or Coronation 

Colours 

All friends and family are welcome to join us. 

Refreshments will be provided.  

If you wish, you can donate on the day to the charity Right There. 

Your Body Matters 

Miss Gordon & Mrs MacLean have been involved in reviewing and adapting a 
health and wellbeing teaching resource called Your Body Matters. This has 

been alongside NHS colleagues. In preparation for its launch on Wednesday 
24th May at Ibrox Primary School, a promotional video is being made. Filming 
for this will take place on Monday 24th April at Ibrox Primary School. Children 
from the school may be asked to be involved. Further information about this 

will be provided, as required.  


